
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30/11/21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: 7CRM Form Trip – Tenpin bowling, Dudley Castlegate – Tuesday 7th December 2021 

 

I am delighted to inform you that you child in 7CRM has been selected to go on the above trip in 

recognition of their hard work, effort and excellent levels of attendance. 

 

Parents/Carers must ensure appropriate arrangements have been made for the drop off and 

collection of your child. Transportation on the academy’s minibus is limited and offered on a first-

come first-served basis. All other learners will need to make their own transport arrangements and 

can be dropped off at 16:15 and picked up at 18:45 inside the venue. 

 

The bowling will begin at 16:30 and learners will have the opportunity to play two games of bowling 

followed by a meal. The cost for each learner is £10.00, which should be paid on or before Monday 

6th December 2021 via Weduc. Please note that if all monies have not been received by the above 

date then the visit may need to be cancelled due to lack of funds. 

 

Learners with medical needs will need to bring their own emergency medication with them on the 

trip. Those that should carry inhalers/auto-adrenalin injectors etc. will not be permitted to go on 

the trip without them. If there are any changes to your child’s medical requirements that you have 

not already informed us about, please email: helpline@beaconhillacedemy.org.uk. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete this Microsoft Form by 16:00 

on Friday 3rd December 2021: https://forms.office.com/r/f6BNvNTZie  

 

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me at the academy. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr C Moss      

Form Tutor, 7CRM 
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